CORRESPONDENCE
11/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 12512-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 11:59 AM
To: ‘Ag Fowler.'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Reference Docket No. 20200139-WS

Good Morning, Agata Fowler

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Ag Fowler. <agata.fowler@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 11:36 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Reference Docket No. 20200139-WS

Dear Sirs,

We are living in Seminole County. We have received your recent correspondence explaining that you are going to hold a
virtual conference call in regards to increase prices for water usage.

We have gone through an extensive price increase within the last 1-2 years. | believe the increase was 100%.
We, as Seminole County residents OPPOSE any further price increase as we have already been hit pretty hard.
Thanks,

Agata Fowler





